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I am writing to state that I am against the privatisation of Parklea and Cessnock Prisons 
and any of our Prisons. Clearly for me as a nurse, by using Nursing Homes and Private 
Hospitals as an example - privatisation is simply an attempt to make money at the cost 
of reducing adequate service provision, because these companies can 'get away with it'! 


